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Between 16 September and 23 December 2020 EAHP collected information on the lessons
learned from the COVID-19 pandemic. The Survey on the future crisis preparedness of
hospital pharmacies targeted EAHP's membership. It gathered on the one hand details on the
medicines for which shortages were experienced. On the other hand, it took stock of the
experiences made in hospitals during the first few months of the crisis and explored
suggestions for improving the future crisis preparedness of hospital pharmacies.

The results of EAHP's Survey on the future crisis preparedness of hospital pharmacies are
available HERE [1]
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